The Science Communication Society of Japan: The Regional Branch of Kansai Area

26th Study Meeting

Why is Science "Western"?

Dec 25, 2012 / 18:00-20:00

Lecturer Dr. Sean Perera

Australian National Centre for the Public Awareness of Science
(CPAS), The Australian National University (ANU)

https://researchers.anu.edu.au/researchers/perera-spf

Sean Perera was awarded his PhD by The Australian National University in 2010. His
research explored the implication of science communication practices in teacher
professional development in Australia and overseas. For his research with science
teachers in Sri Lanka, he was awarded the Edward Gray Memorial Prize by the
Australia Sri Lanka Council in 2007.

Venue
2nd floor Exhibition Room and Lounge (#A207), iCeMS Main Building (#71), Kyoto
University

Capacity
30 people
*Registration is recommended but not required.

What to bring
Please bring your own light meal

Host
The Science Communication Society of Japan:
The Regional Branch of Kansai Area

Contact
Kei Kano (Shiga Univ. / Kyoto Univ.), Eri Mizumachi (Kyoto Univ.)
e-mail: kansai@scicomsociety.jp

Web form - http://bit.ly/UUYScM



